
Village of Hecker 
Zoning Board of Appeals Meeting 

Hecker Village Hall-Conference Room 
April 4th, 2016 

7:00p.m. 
 

The meeting of the Hecker Village Zoning Board was called to Order by presiding officer Mark Maddox with the 

Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of the United States. 

Roll Call was taken by Secretary Joan Wittenauer with the following members present: 

Deanna Louveau 
Mark Maddox 
John Miller 
Joan Wittenauer  
 
David Bruss arrived at 7:29 pm.   

Absent were: 

Diane (Dede) Brinkmann 
Mark Grohmann 
Zoning Administator Guy Briley 
 
There was no communication from Zoning Administrator Guy Briley 

A motion was made by Deanna Louveau to approve the Minutes of the January 4, 2016 meeting as read 

and seconded by John Mueller. 

Old Business: 

 There was discussion about the Post office parking lot adherence to code.  There was discussion about 

Village properties that are in violation of Codes.  Chairman Mark Maddox will contact Zoning Administator Guy 

Briley about contacting the property owners. 

 We will begin making Additions to Addendum A as we go through each chapter of the Zoning Code. 

New Business: 

Discussion began on Chapter 17, Health Code, and changes that need to be made in wording since the 

Village is now in contracts with Reliable Sanitation for trash removal.  Chairman Maddox will contact Mayor 

Kujawski to get a copy of the existing contract.  Additional discussion was tabled until the next meeting July 5, 

2016, in hopes that all Board members could be present.  

The next Chapter we will review is Chapter 21, Liquor License. 

Our next meeting will be July 5, 2016 at 7:00 pm 

Motion was made to adjourn by David Bruss and seconded by John Mueller at 8:25 pm 

Respectfully submitted, 
Joan Wittenauer, 
Secretary 


